
Monday, 13 November 2017

Monthly Membership Meeting Minutes 

There were 16 members present.  The meeting was called to order at 
7:02pm by Evert Dale.  


• Treasurer's Report:  Charley Fitch reports we have $5936 in the bank.  We have 42 
fully paid members.  Reminder:  Dues are coming due.  Only $10 for a year!


Old Business 

Benton Air Park Air Faire -  Great weather, great turn out.  Lots of fun.  Plan to attend 
next year.


Cemetery Tour - 	 Winner: Charlie Daubs


	 	 	 Second Place: Mark Pion


	 	 	 Third Place:  Charley Fitch


Thunder Hill Race event - Good weather, not very many people there.  The weather 
scared people off, but the weather was good.


Shingletown Run - Up to Whitmore, stopped at the Kilarc Power House, built in 1903, 
lunch in Shingletown.  Bill Becker’s MGA had an issue with the ignition and had to be 
towed home after lunch.  Here are some pictures from the day.
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New Business 

Fall Color Tour, November 18th or 19th - Depends on the weather.  Charley Fitch will let 
us know vi a email.


Christmas Party - Fitch’s will host.  Sunday, December 10th at 4:00pm.  BYOB if you 
want to drink alcohol.  Everyone is asked to bring a side dish or desert.  Dinner will 
start at 5:00pm.  Please RSVP to the Fitch’s after you get the email.  There will be a gift 
exchange as in years past.  Gifts should be at a $15 price level.  


A new Club Secretary/Newsletter/Minutes person is needed!  Charlie and Tammy 
Daubs are moving to Nebraska.  Somebody please step up.


Meeting adjourned at 7:35pm
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